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' | Ads £ Contributions

+ . | Members are welcome to submit personai

and/or “For Sale* type ads for publication.

e |If you have an idea, information or news

and would like to share it with other

; members, put it in writing, All

contributions will be published, subject to

- | good taste that are received one week

before mailing of that issue. Issues are 11
times a year appearing on the 3rd week of
the month.. Articles can be submitted on
Paper or on disk in the following formats:

Q@  ASCIH texr

a Wordstar

o M5 FVord £

G  Word Perfect

| As many members may have heard that there is a problem with

Directors’ Comer:

Welcome to another year of great riding. Our chapter was very
busy last year and 1991 should see us participating in a lot of
events. Our ride calendar will be out in the next newsletter. This
year we will be coordinating rides with other Chapters in B.C. and
Washington as well as other groups such as BCCOM. This will give
plenty of variety of events to choose from, Looking forward to
seeing many members out for these events

Elections

Only one nomination was received and that member declined. So by
acclamation:

Director: Deborrah MacPhee
Ass. Director: Phil Crosby
Sec/Treasurer: Shirley Hyndman
Newsletter: John Le Marquand
Ladies of Harley: Doris Spence

Speaking for myself, this will be the last year [ will be involved as
Director, I have personal commitments which take priority. Shirley
and John have given two years also and I'm sure they would like a
respite. Now is the time for other members to start thinking of
someone else to take over these responsibilities. This Chapter is for
you, the members, and only you can keep it going.

Large Paich Rockers:

wearing the large rocker above the H.O.G. patch. You will find
printed here the letter from our sponsoring dealer with regards to
this problem and our new pelicy regarding these patches, Hopefully
all members will accept this new policy, anyone wishing to discuss
this further is welcome to call myself or Mitch for clarification. This
have been discussed with other Directors in B.C. with the same
conclusion.

Kamloops MDA Run May 4 & 5, Ashcroft

The registration form and schedule is available now. You MUST
pre-register in order to start at Spences Bridge. If not pre-
registered then you must start in Kamloops, There will be no
exceptions. Raffle tickets for the three Harleys will be available by
next meeting. Limited to 3500 at a cost of $20 per ticket.

Next Meeting
Wednesday, Feb. 20, 1991
606 E. Broadway, 7:00 pm Sharp

‘Note New DAY




